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Hamilton County Commissioner’s Court
Special Session
Wednesday, May 14, 2025

9:30a.m.

Hamilton County Commissioner’s Court met on Wednesday, May 14, 2025, at 9:30 a.m.
with the following members present: County Judge James Yates, Commissioners; David Ogle,
Dickie Clary, Keith Curry and Johnny Wagner. Team members from FEMA and TDEM were also in
attendance and attended via TEAMS meeting.

Tex McBride introduced himself as Hamilton County’s new PDMG. He presented a new
highlighted Project Status worksheet for discussion purposes. Mr. McBride asked the Court if
they wanted to develop estimated costs for repairs for each project or if the Court would like
FEMA to make those estimates. The Court decided to ask FEMA to do the estimates and submit
their findings back to the Court for review and possible approval. Tex did confirm that if FEMA
calculates the estimates the County is not locked into accepting the estimates FEMA provides.
Hamilton County Commissioners Court will have the ultimate approval over Project estimated
costs before funds are allocated by FEMA.

The Court answered questions about possible mitigation on the bridge on CR 101 in
precinct one and clarified the starting and ending points for CR 222, which is between Precinct
two and Precinct three.

Commissioner Clary asked Tex Mc Bride to have a brief meeting after the Court adjourned
in order to discuss the ongoing issue with how to submit the initial spot blading and initial full
blading costs for precinct four.

Adjourned at 10:52 am

‘ e

/ Judge James Yates




